RIMU SYNDICATE

NEWS

EDITION 4

17 OCTOBER, 2024

ADVENTURE SCHOOL



Room 16 - Keegan Martin kmartin@adventure.school.nz

Room 17 - Emma Harris eharris@adventure.school.nz

Room 18 - Alisa Schilder aschilder@adventure.school.nz

Room 20 - Carla Nickson cnickson@adventure.school.nz Erica Leggett (Tuesdays) eleggett@adventure.school.nz

Room 21 - Andrea Nichols anichols@adventure.school.nz

WARNING...WARM WEATHER APPROACHING!



With the sun beginning to brighten our days it's time for school bucket hats to return from the bottom of those drawers! Please ensure your child has a named hat to wear daily to enable them to play outside safely.

WELCOME BACK!

Tēnā koutou katoa,

A huge welcome back to all our whānau and students in Rimu Syndicate! It is so hard to believe that we are in our final school term for 2024! We are all very excited about the term ahead with the children. It has been so great to see all our students back looking rested, refreshed and ready to go!

WHAT'S COMING UP?

We believe that every child has the potential to be a change maker. This term we are encouraging our students to think about how they can make a positive impact in their school, community, and beyond. By fostering empathy, leadership, and initiative, we aim to empower our ākonga to take action on the issues they care about and become agents of change in the world. We're excited to see our Adventure Way traits in action, seeing how they'll inspire each other and work together to create a brighter future!

In Week 6 Rimu will be hosting our annual Speech Competition. All students participate by writing and delivering a persuasive speech on a topic they feel passionate about. In the preceding weeks we will work together to:

- decide on a topic
- learn what great persuasive writing is all about
- write an argument and supporting reasons
- practice public speaking techniques.

We are really excited about the Term ahead and look forward to sharing this with you.

Team Rimu 2024